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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

16/4 

Liturgy 

Irish dancing Club 

Tuesday  

17/4 

Y1/2 Cricket PE lessons 

Y1/2 Tennis Club 

Y3/4 Cricket Club 

Wednesday 

18/4 

 

 

Y1 Beamish trip 

Swimming Y3 

Y3/4 Tennis Club 

 

Thursday 

19/4 

Y3/4 Athletics Club 

Football club Y3/4 (4pm) 

Friday 

20/4 

Library Y3/4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  99% 

Year 1 – 98.7% 

Year 2  - 97.8% 

Year 3  - 94.5% 

Year 4  -  92.9% 

Whole school:  96.4% 

National target: 96% 

29th March 2018 

CRICKET: 

After Easter Year 1 and 

2 will have a cricket 

lesson on a Tuesday 

afternoon. The children will need their 

PE kits on Tuesday and as normal on 

Thursday with Mr Dimmick.  

Next weeks Statement to live by : I know when to ask for help 

and who to ask for help from.   

HAPPY EASTER: From everyone at St Robert’s we would like to 

wish you a happy and holy Easter. We hope the Easter Bunny 

doesn’t leave too many chocolates eggs! 

MASS: Thank you to everyone in our school and parish community 

who joined us for Mass on Wednesday. The children’s singing and behaviour in 

church is exemplary. Thank you for all the lovely comments from parishioners 

and parents about the children.  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION: A reminder that out next session is Sunday 29th 

April @ 10 am Session 5.  I know Father would love to see the children at Mass 

every weekend as they lead up to making their Sacrament.  

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL PROVISION: We are making a some small 

improvements to the provision. These changes will come into effect on Monday 

16th April. It will now been known as St Robert’s Club. Please see the attached 

information.  

UKUELE:  Wednesday 18th April @ 9:10am Year 3 will perform for their parents 

some songs that they have been learning with Mrs Smith on the Ukulele. We 

would like to welcome all parents and grandparents of the Year 3 children to 

come along.  

PANTS: The NSPCC has a fantastic resource that helps parents to teach their 

child how to stay safe from abuse. See the attached information sheet and for 

further information visit: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-

children-safe/underwear-rule/ 

BOOK APPEAL: Thank you for all the children’s books that have been kindly 

donated to support the Sri Lankan schools project.  

RETURN TO SCHOOL: Monday 16th April 2018 

N Theo 

R Audrey 

1 Naia 

2 Jessica 

3 Lucy A 

4 Orla 

N Ruby 

R Riley 

1 Nancy 

2 Jack B 

3 Rosie 

4 Zac & Ryan 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Reception  

School Uniform Reminders: 

 Earrings are not allowed to be worn in 

school.  

 Long hair should be tied back and no 

novelty hairbands or bows.  

 School book bags should only have 1 

keyring on them.  

 PE kits are black shorts and white             

t-shirts. 

mailto:admin@st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/underwear-rule/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/underwear-rule/

